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Housing Program Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Council endorse City of Saskatoon involvement in future Homelessness Planning 
in partnership with community and other levels of Government, similar to what was done 
in previous Homelessness Planning work. Resourcing requirements to support this work 
should be brought forward as opportunities and needs are identified. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on August 9, 2023, considered an information report of the Community 
Services Division regarding the above and puts forward the above-noted 
recommendation. 
 
In addition, your Committee resolved that the Administration be directed to engage 
targeted conversations with community partners, beginning with the Community 
Advisory Board on Homelessness to identify the best role for the City in the planning 
and execution of a future Homelessness Action Plan. 
 
The Committee received a presentation from Cameron Choquette, Saskatchewan 
Landlord Association, regarding the matter. 
 
Attachment 
August 9, 2023 report of the Community Services Division 


